
 

 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy February!  We 

were only able to be in 

school for 2 weeks but 

we were still able to 

get a lot done!   

 

In English Language,   

We have been 

continuing to work on 

our new sight words.  

Students were also 

introduced to groups to 

help practice words.  

They loved being able 

to be independent!  

 

In Mathematics,  

We practiced addition 

and subtraction with 

single and double 

digits.  Students also 

were put into groups to 

practice their addition- 

like the sight words.   

 

In Social Studies, we 

were reminded of the 

importance of washing 

our hands.  We also 

talked about 

importance hygiene 

and why we need to 

keep ourselves clean.  

 

In Science, we had our 

Insect Week!  We were 

able lucky enough to 

have the ladybug as 

our main insect to 

focus on.  We learned 

all about it’s life cycle, 

body partys and some 

interesting facts! 

 

We also had our LEGO 

exhibit field trip this 

month!  Students loved 

being able to look at 

elaborate structures 

built completely  out of 

legos! 

Happy February!  
   

Miss Sara 

Grade 0 Newsletter – February in Review 

 

Pictures, pictures, pictures! 

 IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

Spelling Bee Prelims 
March 12th 

 

Spelling Bee Finals 
March 19th  

 

Nature Project: Plants 
March 23-24th  

 

 

 

 


